
Comic Relief 
Friday 19th March 2021 

 

This year we are keeping things simple for Comic Relief  

We are having a non-uniform day where we are  

wearing one item of clothing that is red 

So have a rummage at home and see what you can find! 

   

No dressing up in 

costumes! 

No red noses to 

school! 

 

This year we are making our donations contact free so please use our 

ParentMail link to help us support this charity. 


